
N P H S  F R I D A Y
M E S S A G E

T H E  O F F I C I A L  N E W S L E T T E R  F O R  F A M I L I E S

Happy Friday New Paltz High School Families! 

Happy Veteran’s Day. With gratitude we salute and honor all of our Military members
both past and present for their patriotism and selflessness. We are able to enjoy the
comforts of our freedom because of them. 

As we approach the final week of the first quarter we acknowledge the resiliency of our
students as they have been able to get back to attending school five days a week. This is
a time to reflect on the beginning of the school year and engage in conversation with
your teen about what adjustments if any need to be made to ensure a successful rest of
the school year.

As a school team we are reviewing these past few months and are working on Wellness
Expectations to refine our school-wide practices and procedures.

Reflect, Refocus, Keep on,
Samuelle

November 12th , 2021

A Message from Principal Simms 

CONTENT

Important Dates

Around NPHS 



Parent Teacher Conferences
We are looking forward to hosting our Virtual Parent Teacher Conferences this fall which
will take place, Tuesday, November 30 from 6:00-8:00 pm. All conferences will be held
virtually using Google Meet. To schedule an appointment, visit the high school website
under For Parents and click Parent/Teacher Conferences in the drop down menu. Booking
will close November 23 at noon.

Please note that you must include an email address when booking your appointment. You
will receive a confirmation email containing your appointment schedule immediately after
booking. You will receive separate emails from each teacher that you are scheduled to meet
with containing their Meet link. Please watch for these emails to arrive sometime after
November 23, 2021.

If you are unable to connect virtually to the Parent Teacher Conferences there will be a
room available in the High School for you to utilize. Come to the main office the evening of
November 30.  If you would like interpreter services, please contact the High School main
office. 

As always, please call the main office at 845-256-4100 with any questions. 

   Around NPHS
 

Drama Club will be performing THE ALIBIS on November 12th-13th at 7:30 PM and November
14th at 2:00 pm

November 16th- Picture Retakes for Underclassman. 

November 19th- Last day of marking period.

November 30th- Report Cards and Parent Teacher Conferences (virtual)

Important Dates

Congratulations to Alexa Friedman (Junior) who was selected to sit on the
Village of New Paltz Environmental Policy Board.



The AP US Government and Politics students and the PIGLETs students took a
trip on Wednesday, Nov 10, to Philadelphia. Students explored Independence
Hall (where the declaration of independence and constitution were written). This
also included learning some specifics about New York's role in the independence
debate and the constitutional discussions. They then went to the Constitution
Center where they spent a few hours learning about specific features of the
Constitution, its interpretation at different periods in American history, and its
impact on issues today.   



 



NEW PALTZ H.S. ATHLETICSNEW PALTZ H.S. ATHLETICSNEW PALTZ H.S. ATHLETICS

JV and Varsity Winter sports start Monday, November 15th




Ella Urrico will be attending the Cross Country State Championship at Chenango

Valley State Park in Binghamton on Saturday, November 13th

----------------------------------------------------------------------




Congratulations  to The  Girls Varsity Volleyball team on winning the Section IX Class

B Championship last Sunday 11/7. The team defeated Spackenkill in straight sets (3-0).  




The team will be competing in the Regional Championship against Hendrick Hudson at

Millbrook High School on Saturday, November 13th at 2:00 PM.
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Steam Manufacturing and Digital Art StudentsSteam Manufacturing and Digital Art StudentsSteam Manufacturing and Digital Art Students


